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The Grand Prix season will come to an exciting end with the London event in Redbridge on May 9 and 10.

With no fewer than 30 tables, it promises be a big finish to the series – and presentations of the end-of-season
prize money will add to the occasion.

With more than 90 players already signed up, we are expecting a bumper field. But the good news is there is still
time to book your place at the event – the closing date is on Sunday April 26.

Among those already signed up are the top three in the women’s standings, Karina Le Fevre, Emma Vickers and
Abbie Milwain, with Karina in pole position to retain the overall title she won last year.

In the men’s event, Matt Ware, Ryan Jenkins, Niall Cameron and David Wetherill are among the big names who
have already entered.

Why not join them . . . ?

Click here to download a paper entry form or click here to enter online

Click here to view the Grand Prix standings
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